
Around the holidays, it always seems that people start to get 
stressed more and anxiety sets in.  Let’s look at it a different 
way this year.  You are children of the King and He is sovereign 
over all.  Nothing takes Him by surprise.  So when trials come, 

know that your Father is 
allowing you to go through 
them.  HE TRUSTS YOU!  
We are not perfect yet, so 
don’t expect perfection.  Let 
Him work through you and 
perfect you in His timing.  
Enjoy the holidays this year!  
As Ken Davis says, “Lighten 
up, and live!
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 Would you like access to an endless amount of high quality 
Christian teachings/videos? Have you ever wanted to be able to 
know more of the Old Testament Books?  Well, now you can!  A 
ministry called Right Now Media offers all that.  You can with a 
click of a button watch a 7-9 min video on an Old Testament or 
New Testament book of the Bible and have a general idea of what it 
is all about.  Or maybe you want to watch a video on marriage, or 
they have an entire section just for kids.  Such as VeggieTales, 
Superbook, Bibleman, Adventures in Odyssey, and much much 
more.  So how do you access all this? Very simple.  Just google, 
www.rightnowmedia.org/Account/Invite/CelinaFirst   
 Thanks to our good friends at Celina First Church of God, 
they paid for and asked permission to share their subscription. 
These are just some of the benefits of so many churches working 
together!  God is so good!  
 Once you log in, you can download an app on your phone, 
you can download certain videos to watch at your convenience.  
One thing I like to do with Leah, before bed we watch a book of 
the Bible together.  We discuss it and then she goes to bed.  She so 
enjoys the videos that even the book of Numbers was good!! :)  

Pastor Justin
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NLCC thanksgiving meal Peru

Discipleship Classes

Discipleship 1: On Break 

Discipleship 4:  November 17,24,  8 - 9:15 am 

Pastor Bruce

Dietrich Bonhoeffer said; 
“In ordinary life we hardly realize that we receive a great deal more 
than we give, and that it is only with gratitude that life becomes rich.”  

 I love this quote. I think for the most part we do not 
grasp the power of gratitude and thankfulness. Find a 
christian who has an attitude of gratitude and you will find a 
christian who has a big perspective of their God. Someone 
once said that the language of faith is gratitude. The apostle 
Paul said “in everything give thanks for this is the will of God 
concerning you”. So just as we celebrate the Thanksgiving 
holiday with family and 
friends, here at New Life 
we will be shar ing a 
Thanksgiving meal together 
on Tuesday, November 
26, at 6:00pm. The one 
BIG CHANGE this year is 
that we will be celebrating at New Life’s Worship Center 
instead of the Grange Hall at the fairgrounds, now that we 
are better equipped for meals at the church building. I hope 
you will all make plans to be there to break bread together. 
You can see the box on the other page as to what you are to 
bring. As per our usual custom, there will be no Wednesday 
evening service that week as we prepare to celebrate 
Thanksgiving day. God bless us, everyone! 

 W e h a v e b e e n 
working in northern Peru 
now since 1998.  It has 
become the focal point of 
much of our international 
outreach.  ATM-Peru was 
established officially as a 
network in the Tarapoto area 
of the state of San Martin 
about 17 years ago.  Since 
that time we 
have raised 
u p m a n y 
l e a d e r s 
t h r o u g h 
discipleship 
training and 
l eader sh ip 
schools.   
 M o s t o f 
you remember 
a n d h ave m e t 
Pastor Jhon and 
his wife Rina.  
Jhon has been to 
New Life twice 
n o w , m o s t 
r e c e n t l y i n 
S e p t e m b e r o f 
2018.  Jhon has 
been actively going out to 
many parts of the low jungle 
areas of the Amazon river 
basin.  In doing so he and 
others are taking the Gospel 
to unreached people groups 
and planting new leaders in 
many places. 

 In the Tarapoto area 
there are now several ATM-
Peru related churches that 
have been planted and are 
growing in number.  Most of 
the leaders of these works are 
deacons and elders raised up 
in the San Pablo church and 
are being sent out to lead 
them.  It was exciting to have 

a l l t h e s e 
leaders meet 
in one place 
w i t h o n e 
purpose as 
we held the 
f i r s t eve r 
Conference 
of Churches 

for ATM-Peru.  
Myself and Pastor 
Gary were asked 
t o c o m e a n d 
preach and teach 
i n t h e 3 - d a y 
c o n f e r e n c e a s 
honored guests as 
we have been a 
part of planting 
there from the 

beginning.   
  The conference was 
amazing and God did what 
He always does and melded 
the themes together and gave 
great inspiration to the 
people.  Continue to pray for 
the churches in Peru!  God is 
moving! 

Pastor Jason

All ladies are invited to join us at New 
Life’s Worship Center for an evening 
of food, fun, and joy at our Women’s 
Annual Christmas Gathering! Dinner 
will be served promptly at 6 pm and 
we ask that you please sign up on 
the sign up sheet in the foyer by 
November 24, so we can have a 
count for the meal.  Please bring a $5 
gift for the gift exchange. Contact 
Joan McPheron with any questions.   

Hungry for Change 
(Ends with Community-Wide  
carry-in Thanksgiving meal) 

November 17 
Location: Jr. Fair Building 

Time: 5:00 P.M. 
Sign up on the sign up 
sheet in the foyer with 
what you can bring!

We have begun collecting for 
our Christmas Shoebox Project.  
Please help by bringing in NEW 
gift items for the children to pack 
boxes, by packing your own box 
as a family, OR both!  You can 
find a list of items you can 
donate at the welcome center 
desk at the church or online at 
www.samaritanspurse.org.  All 

items and boxes need to be in by November 17, so we can have 
everything ready for the children to pack boxes on November 20.  There 
is a basket in the foyer for you to drop your donated items in.

Church 
office 
closed 

November 27-29

Enjoy time with your family 
and be sure to join us Tuesday 
for our Thanksgiving meal!

November 27

Join us at the New Life’s Worship Center 
for a time of food and fellowship. We ask 
everyone to bring the following according to 
your last name: 
A-K Large Meat/Main Dish and Large Side 
L-Z Large Meat/Main Dish and Dessert

Tuesday, November 26, 6:00 p.m.

LOCATION CHANGE!!

December 3 
6:00 - 8:30 pm
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